
 

 
 

 

 
to St. Bernard’s RC Primary School.  

 
We want our school to be a place of sanctuary and 
refuge. A safe place for all of our school community. 

 
 The children in our school parliament have put 
together this pack to welcome you to our school 

community.  
 



 

 
 
 
To a new friend,  

 
 
 
from,  
 
St. Bernard’s School Parliament.  
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
Here is a map of our school. We hope it will help 
you to find your way around, but if you’re ever lost 
please ask. We would be happy to help.  
 

 
 



 

 
 
 
We have three simple, but important, school rules.  
 

 



 

 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
We are so excited to meet you and welcome you 

into our school community.  
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 


